

To:

Mrs. Marganna Stanley, Superintendent


And School Board Members

From:

Sabrina Jewell



Director of Child Nutrition

Date:

July 10, 2014

Re:

Bid Request

Due to stricter enforcement from KDE on procurement issues and because we had a clause in our milk bid for the dairy company to supply milk coolers in the school cafeterias, the Child Nutrition Department is requesting permission to bid refrigerated milk coolers for all school cafeterias.  We estimate that this will cost between $90,000 and $100,000 for approximately 30 coolers of varying sizes.
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